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August 21, 2020

Michael Pierce

Video Franchising and Broadband Deployment Group
Communications Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, California 94102

Dear Mr. Pierce:

This letter is to inform the California Public Utilities Commission of Sierra Tel Internet's (dba
“Sierra Television”) intent to discontinue Video Franchise No. 0047, Sierra Television has
discontinued all video services as of May 31, 2019. As required, notice was sent on April 1,
2019, informing subscribers of the discontinuation of service.

If you or your staff have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Regulatory
Department by email at regulatory@stcg.net or by telephone at 559-642-0369

Sincerely,

W@W

Cynthia A. Huber
President
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